

Year 1



Dear Parents and carers.

As part of the Sports Premium funding we have arranged for each class to visit the Wolds Gymnastics Club during this academic year. The children and staff will get to work with specialist gymnastic teachers and will be able to use a wide range of equipment.

We hope that through the children participating in these sessions they will develop their gymnastic skills and will learn more about how to keep active and healthy.

Each class will attend a block of sessions and will be transported to and from school by mini bus.

Bumblebees	Tuesday 11 th January to Tuesday
1SD/CT	15 th February
Caterpillars	Tuesday 1 st March to Tuesday 5 th
1ST/CT	April

The children will need to come into school wearing their normal PE kit, with long hair tied back please. Please can **Bumblebees** clink on the link and complete the Google form to enable your child to take part by **Monday 13th December.**

Caterpillars a reminder and Google link to the consent form will be sent out towards the end of next half term.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us, many thanks.

Driffield Northfield Infant School

